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Vote by mail in Oregon is a required tool to ensure all Oregonian Voters have a 

chance to execute our duty to vote as citizens of this country. Oregon has driven the 

use of VBM to be not only effective but a highly secure and validated process that 

works. It allows registered Voters who are disabled, without transportation or over-

burdened with life's daily personal and professional demands to be able to speak 

their mind without adding more stress to their life. The ONLY REASON folks would 

be against VBM is if their tribe loses when more registered voters execute their 

preferences. Please oppose this Bill....thx, Theresa and Laune Brown 


